
CSS SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

February and 
March 

PRINCIPALS '
UPDATE 

Thanks for joining us for the 
Parent-Teacher meetings. We 

were happy to connect. Thanks 
for supporting your children and 

family at CSS. 

GRAD UPDATE 

The graduating class has been raising 
money with chocolate sales, they have 

made plans for their prom night, and 
have been busy working hard to be 

successful! 

INDIGENOUS 
VOICES 

We have had visits to the 
Saulteau First Nations’ Career 

Fair. We also made time to 
connect to the land and nature 

while ice fishing. 
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CSS NEWS 
Have a good break 

Thanks for having fun while working hard…. See you after the break! 
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